
The
Wilderness 1901 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W., Washington, D. C. 20006 (202) 293-2732

Society

April 20, 1976

Mr. Eliot Porter 
Route 4, Box 33 
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Eliot:

Needless to say, we are most grateful for your very generous $850 
contribution to the Society received today.

We are arranging to remit to E.P. Dutton its regular fee for the 
use of the seven images from Appalachian Wilderness which we published in 
our October/December issue.

We shall be looking forward to receiving the Antarctic manuscript. 
Chris Casler got a good shot of you looking at your Antarctic map, by 
the way. I hope we may have occasion to print it.

It has been in the 90s here for the last several days, and until a 
few minutes ago our air-conditioning wasn’t on. This makes both the 
Antarctic and Iceland seem high priority editorial subjects!

Yours sincerely,

James G. Deane 
Editor

“IN WILDERNESS IS THE PRESERVATION OF THE WORLD.’’— Thoreau


